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From: Jennifer Kash [mailto:kashfamilY96@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 9:57 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Proposed High Capacity Gas Pipeline 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing in reference to the proposed gas transmission line being proposed by Duke Energy (Case 16-0253-GA-
BTX). It is an outrage that Duke is considering placing a hi volume hi pressure 30 inch pipeline in the middle of an urban 
area. The danger and threat from an accident is too great (for example, the explosions in California and 
Pennsylvania). The risk to our children, homes, schools, hospitals, first responders, and synagogues is too great to justify 
the whimsical desire of Duke Energy. If a transmission line is needed, place it in a rural area. We stand firmly opposed to 
this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Kash 
Amberley Village Resident ^ fy''-
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